
 
 

QUESTION NO. 9 – HARWOOD TERRACE CLOSURE 

 

From: Alexandra Jarvis, Resident 

To: Councillor Wesley Harcourt, Cabinet Member for the Environment 

 

 

Question: 

 

“The closure of Harwood Terrace has greatly improved the quality of lives of the 

residents living in this small residential street. 

  

Could the Cabinet member for the Environment please assure the residents of 

Harwood Terrace that he will continue to support the road not being used as a rat 

run?” 


